

Office of the City Clerk

November 23, 2010

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

Habib Manjee, Agent Lady Bug Club, LLC 618 N Water Street Milwaukee, WI 53202 Atty. David R. Halbrooks Maistelman & Associates, LLC 5027 W North Ave Milwaukee WI 53208-1132

Dear Mr. Manjee and Atty. Halbrooks:

This is to notify you that on November 8, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that the Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) licenses for the premises at 622 N Water Street ("Lady Bug Club/618 Live on Water") be renewed with a 20-day suspension based upon Items #41, 43, 44, 46, 49, 50 contained in the police report, Milwaukee Police Department and neighborhood testimony.

On November 11, 2010, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal applications for Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) licenses in which the Committee recommended that the licenses be renewed with a 20-day suspension based upon Items #41, 43, 44, 46, 49, 50 contained in the police report, Milwaukee Police Department and neighborhood testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of November 23, 2010 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

At its meeting on November 23, 2010, the Common Council amended the Licenses Committee's finding of fact to strike references to Items #43, 44 and 49 as contained in the police report. Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee and your written objections, the Common Council then adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew your Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) licenses with a 20-day suspension based upon Items #41, 46 and 50 contained in the police report, and Milwaukee Police Department and neighborhood testimony.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m., December 21, 2010 through midnight, January 10, 2011.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

**Jim Owczarski** Deputy City Clerk

November 23, 2010

Elizabeth R. Bates Agent Ken Elliot's Inc. 9702 N Cedarburg Rd Mequon, WI 53092

Atty. Michael A I Whitcomb Law Offices of Michael A I Whitcomb 633 W Wisocnisn Ave Ste 510 Milwaukee WI 53203-1918

Dear Ms. Bates & Atty. Whitcomb:

This is to notify you that on November 9, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that the Class "B" Tavern, Tavern Dance and Videogame Center licenses for the premises at 150-158 E Juneau Ave ("Scooter Pub - Dukes on Water") be renewed with a 10 day suspension based upon upon items #11, 12 and 14 of the police report.

On November 24, 2010, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal applications for Class "B" Tavern, Tavern Dance and Videogame Center licenses in which the Committee recommended that the licenses be renewed with a 10 day suspension based upon upon items #11, 12 and 14 of the police report. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of November 23, 2010 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee and your written objections, the Common Council adopted a recommendation for the renewal of the Class "B" Tavern, Tavern Dance and Videogame Center licenses with a warning letter, despite the Licenses Committee recommendations.

19...........

RONALD D. LEONHARDT



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerl

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

November 23, 2010

Michael A. Batzler 8762 N Granville Rd Milwaukee, WI 53224

Dear Mr. Batzler:

This is to notify you that on November 9, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be renewed with a 10-day suspension based upon the police report.

On November 11, 2010, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that the license be renewed with a 10-day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of November 23, 2010 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class "D" Bartender license with a 10-day suspension based upon the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m. on January 1, 2011 until midnight, January 10, 2011.

Respectfully,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

November 23, 2010

David R. Bednar 1150 E Kari Lane Oak Creek, WI 53154

Dear Mr. Bednar:

This is to notify you that on November 9, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be renewed with a 10-day suspension based upon the police report.

On November 10, 2010, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that the license be renewed with a 10-day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of November 23, 2010 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class "D" Bartender license with a 10-day suspension based upon the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m. on January 1, 2011 until midnight, January 10, 2011.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Cler

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

November 23, 2010

John H. Kabacinski 3019 S 13th Street Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Kabacinski:

This is to notify you that on November 9, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be renewed with a 10-day suspension based upon the police report.

On November 10, 2010, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that the license be renewed with a 10-day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of November 23, 2010 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class "D" Bartender license with a 10-day suspension based upon the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m. on January 1, 2011 until midnight, January 10, 2011.

RŎNALD D. LEONHARDT



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

November 23, 2010

Debra L. Keil W221 N 1863 Hilltop Dr #B12 Germantown, WI 53022

Dear Ms. Keil:

This is to notify you that on November 9, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be renewed with a 10-day suspension based upon the police report.

On November 10, 2010, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that the license be renewed with a 10-day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of November 23, 2010 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class "D" Bartender license with a 10-day suspension based upon the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m. on January 1, 2011 until midnight, January 10, 2011.

1

RONALD D. LEONHARDT



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

November 23, 2010

De Angelo P. Tatum 4530 W Glendale Ave Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Mr. Tatum:

This is to notify you that on November 9, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be renewed with a 10-day suspension based upon the police report.

On November 10, 2010, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that the license be renewed with a 10-day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of November 23, 2010 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class "D" Bartender license with a 10-day suspension based upon the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m. on January 1, 2011 until midnight, January 10, 2011.

Respectfully.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

City Clerk

**Jim Owczarski** Deputy City Clerk

November 23, 2010

Jose Gonzalez 352 E Bay Street Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Gonzalez:

This is to notify you that on November 9, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be denied based upon police report.

On November 11, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that the license be denied. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of November 23, 2010 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted recommendation to send this item back to Committee despite the recommendation of the Licenses Committee.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, 200 East Wells Street, Room 105.

77

RONALD D. LEONHARDT



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

November 23, 2010

Chris J. Zilvitis 12168 W Virginia Circle #5 Franklin WI 53132

Dear Mr. Zilvitis:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 9, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Secondhand Motor Vehicle Dealer license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, November 23, 2010, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

City Clerk's Office CCF100565



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

November 23, 2010

JaQuan J. Washington 4533 N 66th Street Milwaukee WI 53218

www.milwaukee.gov

Dear JaQuan J. Washington:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 9, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, November 23, 2010, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDI

City Clerk

cc:

City Clerk's Office CCF100565